
June 29, 2018 
 
Attendance Log  
Safety Officer Checklist 
 
Gary Frerking, KC3CPO 
Field Day Chairman 
 
Gary, 
Attached are the attendance logs for Friday and Saturday June 22nd and June 23rd, 2018 and the 
Safety Officer’s Checklist. 
 
On June 22nd we had a total of 34 in attendance and of that 34, 26 were club members. 
 
On June 23rd we had a total of 73 in attendance and of that 73, 39 were club members. 
 
Orion AI6JB reported 12 ARES members in attendance. 
 
Visitors were from as far away as AZ. 
 
We had Jennifer Montgomery, Placer County Supervisor tour the site and asked many 
questions. 
 
We had a Placer County Deputy Sheriff, Danny Cunningham also tour the site. 
 
Richard Kuepper WA6RWS 
 
 


